5TH GRADE BAND

& ORCHESTRA,

In March, the 4th graders were introduced to

all the band and orchestra instruments...

and now it's THEIR TURN to pick one to play!

We encourage ALL families of incoming 5th oo MUSIC
graders to check out our recruitment website, § EDUCATION
full of information on instruments, rentals, g™

testimonials, and how to become a part of

one of the most beloved programs in Batavia! Ay
VISIT THE WEBSITE BELOW TO GET STARTED! '——) o g/

FINYURL.GUM/BbATAVIAOBANDURLA

DUESTIONS? Contact lisa.hatfield®@bps101.net




